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18th January, 2017 

 

Dear Parent,  

Out TY students will attend a Positive Mental Health day “Cycle against Suicide” in UL on Thursday 19th 

January. All TYs will attend with the exception of those on work experience or those doing a course on that 

day.  Buses will leave the school at 9.15 and return to school between 3.45 -4.15. Students are asked to bring 

a packed lunch. We have been asked by the organisers to deliver the following request: 

“Could I ask if you would take the time to like and share the event on the Cycle 

Against Suicide Facebook page (link below). And encourage your students to do 

the same. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/events/659950004184534/ 
 
Can students wear something orange (face paint, ribbons, t-shirts etc.!) 

There is a dance that will feature throughout the day, and I attach the video in 

the hope that your students have the opportunity to learn the simple moves! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B7Syubda6Uf-

ZG1XdGNKTGxPR00/view?usp=sharing “ 

 

Your sincerely, 

Peter Moloney, Gemma O’Donoghue 
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